
Farewell visit by Ambassador SHIMAZAKI to 
Minister of Planning and International Cooperation H.E. Mr. Nasser Shraideh 

 
 

On 3 October 2022, Mr. SHIMAZAKI Kaoru, Ambassador of Japan to Jordan paid a 
farewell visit to H.E. Mr. Nasser Shraideh, Minister of Planning and International 
Cooperation. Ambassador SHIMAZAKI expressed his gratitude for support from the 
ministry to facilitate implementation of Japan’s ODA projects.  

Minister Shraideh explained Jordan’s severe financial situation affected by the Covid-
19 pandemic as well as by global inflation, and appreciated continuous support from 
Japan to deal with such financial challenges. 

 
 
 
 

 
 


